
EXMOUTH GRAMMAR SCHOOL REUNION FRIDAY 2nd OCTOBER 2015 AT THE ROYAL 

BEACON HOTEL, EXMOUTH 
 

Like the previous year attendance at the 2014 reunion was very well attended and it is amazing how each year there is 
always a smattering of ‘new’ faces to supplement the regular stalwarts. Long may it continue. 
Last year Ian Dowell attended and signed copies of his books on Exmouth Docks and Exmouth Seafront the proceeds of 
which have been gifted to Exmouth & Lympstone Hospiscare. Both books certainly rekindle distant memories of Exmouth 
that are familiar to most of us. Ian has also recently published a book on Exmouth shops which we are sure will be just as 
evocative. 
Although not a reunion event mention should also be made of the musical night at the Railway club on April 8

th
 organised 

by some of the 1953 intake which raised £1,000  for the above charity following up the previous years’ charitable activity.  
  
As usual a buffet will be provided which has been held at the same price as the last two years. For those of you planning 
to attend and wishing to partake of the buffet please complete and detach the form below and return asap to David West 
at the following address together with a cheque as appropriate. Don’t forget to enter your email address if you have one 
(or if you have changed it in the meantime). 
 
13 Briars Ryn, Pillaton, Saltash, Cornwall, PL12 6RA 
 
Once again we have agreed a 10% discount for any rooms booked at the Royal Beacon so if intending to stay there 
please state at the time of booking you are attending the EGS reunion and discount will be applied to your account. 
Tel: 01395 264886 or email: info@royalbeacon.co.uk  
 
If any of you are in touch with other former pupils who you may believe are not on our database please spread the word 
and let us know their whereabouts so we can add them to the database and notify them of future reunions. Once again we 
would ask that if you have received this letter by post, but are unable to attend, please provide us with any email address 
you may have so we can communicate online with you in future to avoid postal charges. At present we are still sending 
60% of notifications (approx. 250) by post. 
 
 
Should anyone wish to contact us our telephone numbers/email addresses are as follows: 
 
David West: home 01579 350456, mobile 07767 690678, email: david@davidawest.co.uk  
 
Elaine Bagnall: home 01643 841751, mobile 07879 494920, email: elaine@thebagnalls.co.uk  
 
We hope as many of you as possible can attend and look forward to seeing you all on 2

nd
 October.  

All being well the date for the 2016 reunion will be on Friday 7th October at the same venue so please pencil this date in 
your diaries. 
   
David West/Elaine Bagnall (née Johns) 
 _______________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
I/we wish to attend the function on Friday 2nd Oct 2014 from 7.30 pm onwards. A payment of £____ is enclosed for ____ 
person(s) at £13 each (or £12.00 for paid–up members). Cheques must be made payable to “Exmouth Grammar School 

Reunion”. 
 
Name (Maiden name if applicable)                                   Address(es) including post code 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

                                                                   

 

 

       Email address: 

Any special dietary requirements:   Home No: 

                                                                                          Mobile No: 


